
October's
Newsletter

Happy Fall! Our Angles have been very busy with all the new fun learning we
have been doing. 

Remember if you have not done so already, please make sure you have
returned all paperwork that was sent home with your child.  We rely on these
forms to tell us everything we need to know about your child.  Also, please
check your child's folder daily.  We place important information daily in the
folders.

If you have any questions, please contact your teacher or me.  Again, thank
you for trusting us with your angel!

The month of October we will be doing lots of
"Exploring" and other fun things..

October 3rd-7th it is Fire
Safety week. We will
learn all about the
dangers of fire. We will
learn how to get out of a
building in an emergency
and how to "STOP, DROP,
and ROLL." 
We will learn about the
Letter Ff and the sound it
makes. The shape
Square.

October 10th-14th "All
About Fall" We will learn
about the weather
changing. All about why
the leaves change colors
and fall off the trees.

We will review the letter



- Label all items from home. Especially cups and bottles.
- Bookmobile Dates this Month are 14th and 28th. Please remember to turn in
your bookmobile books.
- Please sign your child in and out every day.
- Please return all paperwork.
- Please check folders daily.
- We will have a field trip to the Village on October 27th. Permission slips will
be sent home.
- We will be having a fundraiser starting October 10th - 24th. Fundraiser
packets will be sent home in your child's folders or bookbags.

We will review the letter
Ff and the sound it makes
and the shape Square.

The week of October 17th
- 21st. We will learn all
about the Pumpkin. We
will get to see what is
inside a pumpkin and how
it grows. We will learn
about the Letter Pp and
the sound it makes. We
will learn the shape
Circle.

October 24th-28th. We
will prepare for
Halloween, we are going
to learn about the Spooky
Costumes we may see,
how to carve a Jack-O-
Lantern. We will review
the letter Pp and the
sound it makes and the
shape circle.  We will also
be going to the Village for
a Trick or Treat on
October 27th.

Reminders:


